From: Peter Bourdillon
Sent: 14 October 2018 20:36
To: Bell, Nick
Subject: Re: 2018/4532/T Felling of Yew Tree

Dear Mr Bell

I should like to endorse my wife’s concerns:

1. that while the applicants state that the yew tree has no amenity value to the street, it has
amenity value to many of the houses in Grove Terrace

2. that, in contrast, we are told that our large Ash tree and two Holm Oaks, which abut onto
Grove Terrace Mews, have great amenity value to the conservation area and to Boscastle
Road as they help to screen houses from view. More than once have we been
refused permission to fell the Ash tree and the Council has on several occasions in the last
48 years been parsimonious in how much we may lop the branches of the 3 trees

| strongly object to the proposed felling.
Yours sincerely

Dr Peter Bourdillon
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